
● Not too much of interest in this week’s meeting.

● BPG alumni may be runners for our show.

● Eboard and alumni are looking for old photos of Pam and the dances that she has
choreographed. You should reach out to an Eboard member if you have a Pam photo.

● Sarah Fortin will be leading the warmup at Midsemester.

● While solo, duet, and trio filler dances are more clear-cut in being approved, quartet filler
dances may or may not be approved on a case-by-case basis.

● Kat N. will be choreographing our finale dance. Congratulations, Kat!


